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Thank you to everyone for your co-operation over the last year, particularly after the last concert, when all the copies of Side by Side were present and correct, with all marks erased by 10.30pm on 18th of June. A miracle!

It hasn’t always been easy, as we’ve had extra music, extra rehearsals, extra events, with music handed out and coming in at the same time. You’ve been very patient (most of you!)

Unfortunately, it isn’t always like the Sondheim, and when I gather up the copies, there are some missing. This is particularly difficult when we have a lot of separate copies as we did at the spring concert and as we will again this time. Most people remember to leave their copies after the concert, or to hand them in beforehand if they’re not able to sing. Can I ask that if you aren’t able to get your copies to me by the end of the concert, that you let me know on angelalishman@blueyonder.co.uk  or 01914546425 as soon as possible, so I know where the copies are – I have only a limited time to get the copies back if we hired them.

Hire of copies is normally £6.00 a term, no matter how many copies we are using. Please bring it as soon as possible preferably on the day the music is handed out, or if not, as soon as possible, in an envelope with your name on. I cannot give change. I can accept money before a rehearsal starts and during the interval, but not once we’ve started the warm up.

I’m looking forward to finding the music for you all this season


Angela Lishman





